
We are looking for our youngest 
Tomasita Tigers!!!

Kindergarten Registration 
for the 2024-2025 School Year 

is OPEN!

If you have a student who turns 5 by 8/31/19 
it is time to register them for kindergarten!

You will enroll online -
www.aps.edu using ParentVUE

If your child has attended APS PreK they have 
an APS ID number. Do NOT add them as a 

‘new’ student on ParentVUE.

Please email the clerk at 
betenbough@aps.edu or call 505-291-6844 so 

we can help you!
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